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We’ve been planning and preparing our 
garden space. The children flipped 

through catalogues and books to create a 
picture list of things we would like to 
grow in our garden. Next, we planted 

seeds during science last week. This week 
we already observed a few sprouts!

With dryer weather, the children 
have been able to revisit some of 

their favorite activities with a new 
Spring maturity. They are creating 

cities, with adjoining rural areas, 
big a small cardboard creations, 

and getting creative with collage, 
wire, and beads! I love watching 

the space grow with the children!



When the cold rains returned last week, we tried to spark a little excitement rather than 
grumble- drips and splash art got us excited to experiment and explore WITH the rain. 
Much of it washed away, but the “rivers” and other designs we cool to watch.

Some math play- sorting, 
counting, patterns and 

creating games.

We started our Eric Carle art pieces today. After 
reading many of his books, it was time to play with his 
style of illustration. The children chose an animal to 
create from our lists of favorites or new ones from the 
books. Today we started the Koala, Cheetah, and 
Snake.
There was lots 
of interest in 
this large art, 
more than at 
the beginning 
of the year, so 
we will keep 
on going next 
week with the 
other chosen 
animals!


